
惑麓
1122 Willow Street・ S⊥1ite 200. San ‘「OSe・ CきIlifomia 95125-3157. 408 / 279-S200. nⅨ 408 / 279-3678

August 20, 2020

City of Sumyvale

Plaming Division

456 W. Olive St

Sumyvale, CA 94086

Dear Plaming Division:

My nane is Ryan Jasinsky and I am the Director ofProperty Management for Brandenburg,

Staedler and Moore. We oⅧ and operate Cape Cod Vi11age Mobilehome Community consisting

Of 188 spaces.

We c皿ently have a 20" diameter Redwood Tree located behind Space #41 which is begiming

to cause damage to our water lines and our fence which m near that location・ In addition, We

have a gas line that ms in that same location and our concem lies with the roots potentially

CauSing damage to this gas line which could potentially cause a mgivr outage to our comm皿fty

Or eVen WOrSe POtentia11y i可ure or kill someone.

Our initial application to remove this tree and plant another tree in o町COmmunity was denied

Which does not alleviate our concem for the health and safdy ofour homeowners and hundr。ds

Or reSidents that live jn our com脚mity.

We have a long standing contract with Arborwell to inspect our trees throughout the community

and to provide us w皿their profdsional opinions on the health and safdy ofour trees. They

have provided a report which I have also attached for your vleWlng.

We greatly understand the reason to keep these trees for the beautification ofthe City and the

health ofthe enviroment. However, We kindly request that you approve the removal of皿s tree

in order to provide a safer enviroment for the hundreds ofresidents that live in our community.

Sincerely,

BRANDENBURG, STAEDLER & MOORE

Ryan Jasinsky

Director of Property Management

CC :　Kim Zetterlund, Arborwell

Blaine Boccignoge, Arborwell
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